
 

 

 

 

FACE PARENT NEWSLETTER 
February 12, 2024 

 

These past two weeks have been 

buzzing with celebrations at FACE! 

Pictured above: 

o Kindergarten students are getting in the Valentine’s day spirit by engaging in    

literacy games. 

o We celebrated World Read Aloud day with two special guest readers; Mr. Sterling 

Downey, member of Montreal City Council and Ms. Marway Rizqy, member of the 

National Assembly of Quebec! 

o Our OSF 25TH year anniversary concert at the Maison symphonique on Februay 1st 

o Our Secondary 3, 4 and 5 students presented their vocal concert on February 9 

 

 

 

Week of February 12  

• Hooked on School 

Week  

 

February 23 

• Pedagogical Day  

• Secondary 5 Grad 

Photos  

• Fashion Show 

 

Week of February 26  

• 10E Production Week 

 

February 28 

• Pink Shirt Day  

 

March 1 

• Last day of classes 

before Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 

 

➢ Our new EMSB secretary Ms. Jonas can be reached by email at sjonas@emsb.qc.ca or 

by phone at 514-350-8899 ext.1897. Questions about registration, school fees or issues 

with Mozaik can be directed to her. 

 

 

 

High School Homework Support  

Please note the times that are available for our Homework Support for High School Students. 

No registration is required 

o Tuesdays from 3:45-4:45 p.m. in the library is open and available for all Secondary 4 

students who wish to receive support in Science with our new tutor Mr. Ali.   

o Wednesdays from 3:45-4:45 p.m. in the library is open and available for Secondary 1 

students who wish to receive support in Mathematics with our new tutor Ms. 

Evangeline. 

Additional times will be forthcoming for French, English and Math. 

Grade 6 End-of Cycle Exams Dates 

Please note the following revised dates for our Grade 6 end-of -cycle exams: 

 

END-OF-CYCLE 3  
  
 

English Language Arts 
 (MEQ Compulsory Examination) 

Français Mathematics  
(MEQ Compulsory Examination) 

May 21st to May 31st   April 25th to May 7th   June 11th,12th & 13th  

mailto:sjonas@emsb.qc.ca


 

 

 

 

For further questions, we invite you to contact your child’s teachers or Ms. Tsagaroulis. 

 

Message from FACE Foundation 

Dear FACE community, 

It's time to order your FACE clothing: hoodies, sweat pants and... new this year: caps! 

The sweaters and pants come in adult sizes (but fit students in late elementary school), and 

the caps are available in children's and adult sizes. 

Clothing sales support graduating students' activities, while cap sales support the 

Foundation's mission. 

Place your order here: https://fondationface.ca/ 

Order deadline: February 26, 2024 

Delivery will be in class, towards the end of April. 

Don't forget to enter the student's name and class in the "Add a note to your order" box at 

the time of purchase. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms Julie St-Pierre directly at stpierrej@csdm.qc.ca. 

Thank you for your support! 

The Foundation team and the 2024 grads! 

 

https://fondationface.ca/


 

 

 

 

Featured article in the Gazette for the OSF 25TH ANNIVERSARY CONCERT 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

             

                                                                 Voula Tsagaroulis 

Jennifer Harriet                                                           Voula Tsagaroulis 

EMSB Principal                  EMSB Vice-Principal 

FACE School                                                               FACE School  

 
  

We were very pleased to see our school, 

students, teachers and program featured in the 

Gazette this past weekend! 

 

Link to article: 

https://epaper.montrealgazette.com/article/281505051

126114 

 

 


